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Addressee: Chairs of the Human
Rights Bodies

Paragraph #92 Session #21 (2022)

Full Text

The Permanent Forum recognizes the importance of exploring possibilities for
strengthening cooperation with the human rights treaty bodies on issues of
relevance to its mandate. The Permanent Forum therefore invites the Chairs of
the human rights treaty bodies each to designate a representative to participate
in the twenty-second session of the Permanent Forum, to be held in 2023.

Comments

On 17 April 2023, former Chair of the Committee on the Elimination of All Forms
of Discrimination against Women (CEDAW) Ms Gladys Acosta, addressed Item
5(g): Thematic dialogues of the twenty-second session of the Permanent Forum,
on the issue of CEDAW General Recommendation No.39 on the Rights of
Indigenous Women and Girls.
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